Sheriff Bill Prummell
7474 Utilities Road

Punta Gorda, FL 33982
(941) 639-2101

Charlotte County Sheriff’s Office

Integrity, Professionalism, Trust

February 22, 2023

Honorable Bill Truex, Chairman

Charlotte County Board of County Commissioners
18500 Murdock Circle

Port Charlotte, FL 33948-1076

Commissioner Truex,

I am respectfully requesting Board approval to transfer the following budgeted monies for Fiscal Year 22/23 to the
Charlotte County Sheriff's Office. The budgeted funds come from the Federal Equitable Sharing Funds which are federally
allotted for the use of the Sheriff's Office.

1. We are moving into Phase 2 of the LPR project. Four additional locations will be added in this phase and
equipment will be installed at new intersections in Charlotte County. The total cost of Phase 2 of this project is
$192,700.

2. Last year we entered into a three-year contract to purchase a system that provides video and data collaboration
to expedite the gathering of intelligence information. This is year two of our contract, renewal is $100,000.

The funds request from the Federal Equitable Sharing Fund will be used to fund the above two projects. We are requesting
a transfer of $292,700 to cover the cost.

The above expenditures are allowable under the Federal Equitable Sharing Program and are not part of the Sheriff's
operating budget.

Thank you for your assistance. Please call me if you have any questions regarding the request.
Sincerely,

CHARLOTTE COUNTY SHERIFF'S OFFICE
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Bill Prummell
Sheriff

cc: Hector Flores-County Administrator



